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Date

Dear __________________________,

All appropriate staff members have been informed of the accommodations your child will be afforded according to his or her 504 Plan.  I strongly encourage you to contact each of your child’s teachers, either through the agenda booklet provided by the school, email, or a phone call.  It is vital that the lines of communication be open in order for your child to receive maximum benefit in each and every classroom.

If during the course of the year you experience any difficulty, please consult with your child’s teacher first.  The classroom teacher will know many details about your child that I am not privy to, and he or she will be able to offer you much more insight into specific problems.  Many of the problems encountered by students can be solved by direct communication between the parents(s) and teacher(s).  If you need further assistance

 at any time, please feel free to contact me.  You may reach the teachers or me at 

(270) 769-6343.  If the teacher is in class, please leave a message for him or her to 

return your call during their planning period.  

I look forward to a successful, fulfilling year at __School __ in serving you and your child.  Thank you for your continued cooperation and support.

Sincerely,

Counselor Name

Cc:  School Principal

Enclosed:

____ parent rights

____ accommodation checklist

____ student schedule

____ other:  ____________________

